Striving for FSA / EOC Success
Comprehensive Learning Program

We are now offering the Striving for FSA / EOC Success program. The purpose of this extended
day program is to prepare students in grades 3-8 with the necessary skills and strategies they
will need to be successful on the FSA and EOC exams. This comprehensive extended day
program will run for 16 weeks. Classes will be limited to 18 -20 students per teacher and will
be available on a first come first serve basis.

The Striving for FSA / EOC Success Program will begin on October 8th, 2019 from 3:30-4:30
P.M. and will continue every Tuesday through February 18™, 2020. Children who are not
picked up on time will be sent to our Aftercare program and charged a fee.

If you would like to sign your child up for this program, please complete and return the form
below with your payment made through myschoolBucks.com or by check or money order. The
form must be submitted to your child’s homeroom teacher by Friday, September 20, 2019.
Once the Striving for Success program has started, there will be no refunds.

Should you have any questions, please contact the school.

Sincerely,

The Administrative Team



